
   
 

  

Dear Parents 
Thank you to everyone who supported the school’s fund raising for Comic Relief.  We had a 
wonderful day and raised over £45 for the charity. It is not too late to send a donation which we 
can forward to Comic Relief. 
I would like to thank many of our families who have volunteered to deliver our school leaflets to 
their local areas.  By having so many willing helpers we are managing to advertise our lovely 
school throughout the locality.  Thank you for donating your time to promote the school. 
Although we have often had mufti days at the end of the term, we have decided on this 
occasion - since children have been wearing their normal home clothes for the bulk of this term 
anyway - that we will save this for another time. Therefore, it will be normal uniform on the last 
day please.  
I am very much looking forward to my first Easter at the school and especially to the activities 
that we have planned.  Sadly, we cannot invite parents into the school to watch this year but I 
am sure that all the children will enjoy the events. 
Finally, I would like to wish you all a Happy Easter and I look forward to seeing you all on 
Tuesday 20th April. 

Marc Wheeler 
Headteacher 

DIARY DATES ...............to cut out and keep! 
March  

31st FOTS Easter Egg Draw 

April  

1st Easter activities 

1st  Last Day of School 

19th  Inset Teaching Day 

20th  School reopens to all pupils 

 
 
 
 

Easter Activities   on Thursday 1st April we will be having our Easter Activities.  

 
Egg rolling for the whole school – All children who want to take part will need a hard-boiled 
chicken’s egg.  The decorated eggs can be used if you wish, or additional eggs can be brought 
from home.   
 
Decorated Egg Competition:  This is open to every child to enter ONE CHICKEN SIZE EGG.    

 
The eggs can be decorated at home – all eggs need to be in school on Thursday 1st April. 

 
 

 
 
 



Friends of Trekenner School 
 
FOTS have organised a Treasure Hunt for the children which will take place on Thursday 1st 
April.  They have donated Easter eggs, for which we are very grateful, so that every child will 
receive one after finding a range of coloured cubes around the school.  
 
FOTS are also having an Easter draw.  Squares are £1 and are available to buy from FOTS 
members. 
Please send any donations for the draw into the school by Friday.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL MEALS:  The new menus will be put on Class Dojo. The menus will start after 

Easter and will continue until October. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Next Newsletter during week commencing 20
th

 April 2021 
 

VOUCHERS / TOKENS / PRINTER CARTRIDGES:  
Your help with these collections will be very much appreciated…………. 

Store / Product What we Get Scheme Ends 

Printer Cartridges A new scheme run by The Recycling Factory is now operating.  
However, only small inkjet cartridges can be recycled mainly 
Hewlett Packard, Epson, Dell Kodak, Samsung and Canon 

Open ended 

 

 
 
 

Equality   To keep up with the constant changes in current legislation, we are asked to 
measure the impact of our equality schemes.  If you would like to be involved in this process, 
please contact me.  If you feel that you or your children are ever treated unfairly in any way, 
please make sure that I know about it.  I would also like to remind you that if you wish to discuss 
your child’s progress at any time, appointments can be made with the teachers at the office. 
Safeguarding  If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child or young person, there is a 
new telephone number at Cornwall Council – 03001231116.  All calls will be handled by a 
professional social worker who will listen to the concerns and decide what action needs to be 
taken. Alternatively, please speak to Mr Wheeler who is our designated Safeguarding Officer. 

If you have any comments concerning the school, please enter them in the box below 
and return it to Mr Wheeler. Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 



 
Should you wish to contact the school the telephone number is 01579 370435 

or email      secretary@trekenner.net 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
DISCLAIMER FOR LEAFLETS DISTRIBUTED BY THE SCHOOL ON BEHALF OF THIRD PARTIES 
FOR CLUBS, HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES ETC. 
 
 

All providers have confirmed that they hold all necessary accreditation, qualifications and 
insurance to organise and run the events and activities described. No duly appointed officer of 
Cornwall Council has inspected these services and parents must make their own enquiries and 
satisfy themselves as to the suitability of the providers before engaging their services. In all the 
circumstances, neither the school nor Cornwall Council will accept any liability arising out of 
those events. 

 


